
From: info@cocoo.on.ca
Subject: LTCFs and Home Visits during COVID-19 - TEST EMAIL 2nd

Date: May 11, 2020 at 2:24 PM

Dear Member,

New Advisories 
Please follow the link to find an advisory on:

1. Long Term Care Facilities (http://cocoo.on.ca/covid-19-faqs/#LTCFs); and
2. Home visits (http://cocoo.on.ca/covid-19-faqs/#InHomeCare)

Advisories We Are Working On
The College is also working on updating practice issues relating to orthotics based on the many questions we have
received. As well, the College is developing guidance to assist members in preparing for the eventual return to practice.
We are working with the government and the CMOH to clarify timing, guidelines and access to personal protective
equipment. Please watch your e-mail for these updates.

And presently…
The provincial government has extended all emergency orders, including those that call for the closure of non-essential
workplaces, until at least May 19. This direction may change in the coming weeks, however, there is currently no set date
for a return to practice for chiropodists and podiatrists and other health care providers. Our members should avoid
scheduling non-urgent appointments until a restart date has been released as the existing directive from the Chief Medical
Officer of Health (CMOH) remains in place.

We know chiropodists and podiatrists are very eager to prepare for the return to practice and we will share our guidance
as soon as it is available.

Thank you.

Felecia Smith, LL.B
Barrister & Solicitor 
CAO & Registrar
College of Chiropodists of Ontario
180 Dundas St. West, Suite 1901
Toronto, Ontario M5G 1Z8
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